
St. Joseph Aurora CES



Week at a Glance: Nov. 28-Dec. 2, 2022

Coming Events

November 30:
Photo Retake Day (am)
FI Open House - 7:00 pm
December 5-9:
Book Fair
December 20:
Advent Mass at 10:45 am
December 23:
Virtue Assembly and Carolling
at 1:05 pm
December 26- January 6:
Christmas Break
January 9:
School resumes
January 16 and 17:
Junior VB Tournaments @ Light
of Christ and Holy Spirit

St. Joseph is in need of occasional Lunch Time
Supervisors. This is a paid position required between
11:55 am and 12:55 pm. If you are interested in this
supervisory role, please contact the office at 905-
727-5782.

Lunch Time Supervisors needed

EQAO Parent Webinar Tuesday
Register for a free live webinar and learn about the
EQAO Grade 3 and Grade 6 assessments and
highlights from the 2021–2022 assessment results. 
The live session will take place on November 29,
2022 from 6:30 pm to 7:15 pm followed by a Q&A
with EQAO staff.
Registration: 
www.eventbrite.ca/e/451955981507 

St. Joseph will participate in St. Vincent de Paul drives for both Our
Lady of Grace and Our Lady of the Annunciation parishes from
Monday, December 5 to Friday, December 9.
St. Joseph's Luke 4:18 group will sell $2 Terra Cotta nut-free cookies
during lunch beginning Dec. 5 until they're sold out. Proceeds will be
used to purchase gift cards to be distributed by the St. Vincent de
Paul (SVDP) group at Our Lady of Grace parish to the needy in our
community.

St. Vincent de Paul drive for the needy

At Our Lady of the Annunciation parish, SVDP is seeking toiletries for the needy. Donations
of soap, shampoo, deodorant, cleaning products, hygiene products and general household
items such as aluminum foil, paper towels and ziploc bags would be appreciated. The
school  recognizes that these times have been hard on many families and appreciates any
support you can offer. If you choose to take part in either of these initiatives, please send
in your donation (toonie or toiletry item) with your child. Every donation to the toiletry
drive will earn a point for your child's class. At the end of the drive, there will be a special
prize for one class in each division with the highest number of points. Donations will be
picked up from the school on Monday, December 12.

http://www.eventbrite.ca/e/451955981507

